
REPORT OF THE TREASURER 

 

My name is Stacey Marks and I have been 

employed with the Toronto Police Service 

for just over 11 years.  I’m currently a 

member of 14 Divisions Major Crime office. 

I have been a member of the TPAAA for the 

past five years in 2015 I started as the Rugby 

Sports Chair.  

 

In 2018 I wanted to take on a more extensive 

role within the TPAAA. Soon after I was 

fortunate enough to become a member of the 

Executive. I am now in my second year and 

hold the position of the Treasurer, with the 

guidance of the Director of Athletics, 

Anthony Charles. 

 

This year has held many challenges for the 

TPAAA and its Members. With the 

emergence of COVID-19 and the new 

restrictions placed upon us. The Executive 

had no choice, but to cease most sporting 

events for the health and safety of the 

membership. This was a decision that was 

not taken lightly by the Executive.  

 

This year was my turn to host the Children’s 

Playground games which is a highlight for 

many youths in the community. This event 

aims to engage and introduced new sports to 

children along with promoting positive 

interactions with Toronto Police members. 

Unfortunately, this event was canceled, but 

the hope is that we will be back bigger and 

better in 2021. 

 

During this term, the Director of Athletics, 

Tony Charles, retired and I was required to 

take on this role in addition to treasurer.  

 

With the assistance of the other Executive 

members; Chris Scherk, Royce McDonald, 

Nicole Arokium and Mike Bagg the General 

Manager, I was able to successfully fulfill 

these two roles. 

 

Although this years’ sports activities were 

lacking, we were still able to participate in 

zoom meetings with the members to make 

sure we were conducting business as usual.  

 

Working along with the Sports Chairs and 

the Site Representatives, we were able to get 

in all of the budgets on time for the new 

fiscal year. After working for countless 

hours, we were able to review each 

individual sport for the 2021 season.  

 

After completing and approving, all of the 

sports for 2021, I am happy to announce that 

we have stayed on budget. 

 

Thank you to all of the TPAAA Executive 

Members for of your assistance this past 

year.  I could not have done it without you. 

 

 

Stacey Marks  

Treasurer TPAAA 

 

 


